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25/06/2025

MRS Beatrice Tantillo
21 Cannons PDE
Forestville NSW 2087

RE: DA2024/1303 - 11 / 0 Melwood Avenue FORESTVILLE NSW 2087

We have lived in this same address since 1981 and our children,now married moved here
also raising their families. We all love the quiet atmosphere here and realise that progress has
to happen which we have seen with Affordable houses etc.The Forestville RSL club was
always a place to meet, eat and play bowls for my husband in particular. The closed bowling
green has disssapointed us immensely that we no longer frequent the Club at all. We do not
need these appartment blocks,bringing more traffic etc. We oppose this Development. Keep
Forestville with the charm it has always had.




